City Attorney's Communication #2018—595
March 14, 2018

TO: Robert A. McCaughan, Public Works Director
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution for Dual Naming NW 5" Avenue, Ellington Avenue

As requested in your memorandum dated March 14, 2018, Public Works Department
Memorandum No. 2018-20, the following form of Resolution, relative to the above-referenced
matter, has been prepared and is attached:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, CHANGING THE
DESIGNATION OF A CERTAIN RIGHT-OF-WAY WITHIN
THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH CURRENTLY KNOWN
AS NW 5™ AVENUE BETWEEN NW 18™ STREET AND
NW 2 STREET TO A DUAL DESIGNATION OF
ELLINGTON AVENUE AND NW 5™ AVENUE WITH NW
5" AVENUE TO BE DISPLAYED ON THE UPPERMOST
PORTION OF SIGNAGE; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE
DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

téfARK E. BERMW
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